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Dear Sir/Madam,  

Subject: SATRC Workshop on Policy, Regulation and Service 

21 to 23 December 2015, Pokhara, Nepal 

I have the pleasure of inviting you to the SATRC Workshop on Policy, 

Regulation and Services which will be held in Pokhara, Nepal from 21 to 23 December 

2015. The workshop is organized by the APT and hosted by the Ministry of Information and 

Communication (MoIC) and Nepal Telecommunication Authority (NTA). The workshop is 

supported by the Ministry of Internal Affairs and Communication (MIC), Japan through 

extra budgetary contribution towards SATRC activities. 

 
The SATRC Workshop on Policy, Regulation and Services is a part of the 

implementation of SATRC Action Plan Phase V which was adopted at the 15
th

 SATRC 

meeting held in 2014 in Paro, Bhutan. The workshop will discuss a number of issues in the 

areas of telecommunication policy, regulation and services including such issues as 

measures to protect consumer’s interests; policy, regulatory and technical aspects of OTT 

services; emerging licensing framework; international connectivity for the provision of 

providing broadband services; and other related topics. The workshop will assist the 

SATRC members in their human resource development and provide an excellent 

opportunity to exchange views and experiences among the SATRC members’ regulators 

and operators on the issues as mentioned.   

 
Your administration/organization is requested to nominate suitable representatives 

to attend the workshop. The workshop is planned for middle and high level technical 

managers who are involved in the subject matters. The APT requests you to register the key 

persons who are involved in these areas of work and can further contribute to accelerating 

the work of SATRC Action Plan Phase-V.  

 

Contributions from Members, Associate Members, Affiliate Members and 

International/Regional Organizations on agenda items are essential for the success of the 

workshop. Contributions should be prepared on the proper templates provided by the APT 

Secretariat and submitted in electronic form preferably by email to aptsatrc@apt.int for 

proper documentation. The last date to submit your contributions is 14 December 2015.  

 
Registration for the delegates can only be done online at APT website, 

www.apt.int. Provisional Agenda, Participant’s Information, document templates and other 

logistic details are available online. 
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I thank you in advance for your cooperation and look forward to your early 

response. 

  

  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Areewan Haorangsi 

Secretary General 

 

 

 

Encls: Provisional Agenda, Participant’s Information  

 

 

To:  APT Members (non SATRC), Associate Members, Affiliate Members, and Other 

Organizations  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




